
 

 

Moat Community College 
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Principal Mr. B Killeen 
0116 2625705 
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Tuesday 16th November 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I hope that this letter finds you safe and well. 
 
Social Media Harassment of Staff 
In common with many other schools, we have recently experienced some harassment of 
staff on social media by a few of our students. I am sure that you agree that such behaviour 
is unacceptable. This seems to be a particular issue on TikToK at present. I would ask for 
your support in checking your child’s phone regularly. I ask that you check all social media 
accounts and speak to your child about only posting acceptable content.  
When we find that any unacceptable content has been posted we will contact the police and 
the social media company. We will also impose sanctions on any students involved.  
 
Covid Testing  
I urge you to ensure that your son/daughter completes two lateral flow covid tests each 
week. These tests ensure that students who have the virus remain at home. This contributes 
to keeping us all safer. The results of the covid tests can be reported to school here: 
Reporting Covid Test Results - Students 
 
Year 11 Mock Exams 
Our year 11 students will be sitting their mock exams between 15th and 26th November. All 
year 11 students have a timetable for these exams. We are encouraging them to work to 
work very hard for these important exams. We will be basing our predictions for college 
applications on the outcome of these assessments. If your son or daughter is in year 11; we 
ask for your support in ensuring that students revise thoroughly for these exams. 
 
Thanks, as always, for your support. If you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
the school office. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
Mr Killeen 
Principal 

https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=QVitbVnOS0mTZpi3HLqRnPgkxnpwwhhIn_rvzJwfzj9UMTlXN0VHWUo0M0I1RUVTOFVDU1FQU04wTi4u&wdLOR=cEC99D493-A43B-4106-86BE-9B468F25BD39

